Iqra Sports News Letter

2nd March 2015

Tag Rugby Festival

Iqra entered two teams into the annual Tag Rugby festival been held at Slough Rugby Club. The year 5+6 team got off to a flying start with a win in their first two games but narrowly got beaten in their last two games. The children played some outstanding rugby and scored some fantastic tries. The Year 3+4 team also played some lovely rugby and played well as a team. They won one match but lost the other two. All the children gained a lot of experience playing against other teams from Slough and had a fun time in the process.

Quote: "was so excited that I was picked to play in the Tag Rugby festival. We had to try and beat the other schools and we thought it would be easy but we when we started we found it really hard and kept on loosing. We tried are best and kept playing and in our last game we won. I was a little sad that we didn't get into the finial but still proud of my team. It was a lovely day and I had lots of fun."

Tayba Yasir (Year 4)







Results

A Team – 2nd in their pool

B Team – 4th in their pool

Netball Festival

Iqra took part in the annual High 5 Netball festival been held at Langley Grammar school. Over 20 teams entered from schools across Slough. From the very first game the children knew that all the games will be hard as the standard was very high. The children had to rotate in their set positions and played in a different area of the court in each match. Iqra played some excellent Netball and showed of their talent. We didn't quite make it into the finial but all the children had lots of fun playing and competing against the other schools.







Results

A Team – 5th in their pool

B Team – 5th in their pool

Girls Football Match

Igra v Slough and Eton

Girls form year 5 and 6 are having Football coaching every Thursday lunch time with a professional coach form the F.A. The girls wanted to play matches so Iqra has organised a series of matches against other schools from Slough. The girls played their 3rd match against Slough and Eton secondary school (year 7 girls) this week. The match was played at a high tempo with lots of fantastic skills on show. Slough and Eton won the match by 5 goals to 3 but the children had a fantastic time and gained a lot of experience. The girls are looking forward to their next match. A special mention goes to Baba who refereed the match to a high level.







Results

Slough and Eton won 5-3

London Irish Tag Rugby Coaching

Pupils from year 4 have been having professional Tag rugby coaching form London Irish a professional Rugby team in the premiership division. The coaches have been teaching the children skills on how to tag another player, pass and catch the ball on the move and tactics on playing the game. Everyone is having a great time and is learning all about playing Tag Rugby.







Try Golf Coaching

Pupils from year 3 have been learning how to play Golf. A professional golf pro is delivering a 5 week programme teaching the children lots of new skills, from learning how to chip a ball to putting. All the children are having a great time and are very keen to show the Golf pro all their new found skills.







Mini Tennis Coaching

Children form year 1 are having the opportunity to learn all about playing play mini Tennis. The children are learning to control the tennis ball and are starting to hit the ball with their partners. All the children are enjoying learning a new sport.





